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To whom it may concern, 
 
The kangaroo slaughtering industry is an absolute disgrace and has no place in what we refer to 
as a civilised society. It is beyond brutal and no animal deserves to be chased, terrorised and 
gunned down, or have their head smashed into the ground to be killed.  
Greedy corporations annihalating our beautiful , beautiful gentle Kangaroo's for profit is an 
absolute disgrace, and does not belong in the 21st century. I am continually repulsed by the 
behavior and treatment the Australian people show towards animals. What is being inflicted on 
our Kangaroo's is a bloodbath and an embarrassment to all Australians. 


